
 Dedicated to Judah Marans ’11 

 We  are  incredibly  grateful  to  the  Brandeis  Law  Journal’s 
 founder,  Judah,  for  creating  this  forum  for  discussion  and 
 learning  in  and  around  the  legal  field.  His  creation  of  the 
 Journal  enables  and  empowers  us  to  do  our  work  and 
 learn  today.  We  are  honored  to  continue  this  legacy  and 
 maintain  this  incredible  and  vibrant  forum  for  legal 
 discussion  and  debate.  Judah’s  contribution  to  the 
 Brandeis  community  will  forever  be  remembered  and 
 greatly  appreciated.  We  are  honored  to  continue  this 
 legacy  and  maintain  this  incredible  and  vibrant  forum  for 
 legal  discussion  and  debate.  We  extend  our  deepest 
 sympathies  to  his  family  and  friends  throughout  the 
 Brandeis community. May his memory be a blessing. 


